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Newsletter Update 

Dear Parents, 

As part of Seachtain na Gaeilge which takes place in our school this week, we have invited 

Marian Ní Chonghaile to do some Sean Nós dancing with the children on Friday the 14th of 

March. The school is covering the cost of this.  

In keeping with the minister Ruairí Quinn’s requests we are reviewing our anti bullying 

procedures and compiling a cyber bullying policy. In the coming weeks the teachers will be 

discussing the AUP policy with pupils. Mrs. Hession will be attending an anti bullying 

workshop and we will also have a guest speaker to talk to the children about safe internet 

usage.  

As part of our SSE programme we are currently evaluating the standard of maths in our 

school. We would appreciate your input here and ask that you complete the following 

questionnaire and return it to the school as soon as possible. 

There will be a student teacher in Miss O’Connor’s room carrying out her final teaching 

practice with 3rd & 4th class. Miss Conroy will be commencing her TP on the 28th of April for a 

five week block.  

Well done and good luck to Yana Nungesser who is representing the school on the 11th of 

March in the national Spelling Bee competition.  

Upcoming Events 

 We hope to carry out our Spring Clean on Friday the 4th of April. Your help would be 

greatly appreciated on this day. 

 Our enrolment night/opening evening will be held on Thursday the 10th of April at 

8pm. 

 Lenrec recycling will be having a clothes collection on the 25th of March. We would 

be grateful for your support with this as the school will receive a percentage of the 

monies raised. 

School Closures 

 March 17th  

 Easter holidays- closing 11th of April and reopening on 28th of April 

 Polling day- 23rd of May  
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